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Askin, Tim

From: jgnadt <jgnadt@wi.rr.com>
Sent: Monday, September 11, 2017 3:05 PM
To: Askin, Tim
Subject: Pictures have been sent. The base of the retaining wall protrudes in to the driveway.  

We would like to have that removed.  Blessing house

 
 
 
 
Sent from my U.S. Cellular® Smartphone 


